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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Despite numerous developments in medicine, tumors are
still the leading cause of death in the world. In the last
decade, several lines of evidence suggest that both cellular
and acellular components in the tumor microenvironment
(TME) affect cancer cell growth, invasiveness and response
to therapies. Thus, understanding the dynamic functions
and regulatory factors of TME could be useful to enhance
the efficacy and selectivity of anticancer strategies.
Therefore, authors are invited to submit original research
articles or relevant topic reviews on specialized TME
components that play critical roles in disease initiation,
maintenance and relapse of solid tumors and hematologic
malignancies.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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